BOARD MEETING
December 8, 1950
gl

The Board of the Macon County League of Women Voters
met on December &, 1950, at two &'clock in the Association
of Commerce Conference Room, with ten members present.

The meeting was called to order by the Fresident,
Mrs. Birt, and the 2zzr® ninutes of th, previous meeting
were read and aprroved. The Treasurer's 1egcrt showed a
balance on hand of $530.84. Tae ireasurer's Report was
accepted as read.
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Mrs. Ruedi moved that the League send tlegrams to )
both Senators and Conzressman to the effect that the State fre-l
League would be in favor of comb batting inflation. It was
decided that MBs. Wood, drs. Smith and Mrs. Donavan draft
the telegrams to be sent. Tze motion was seconded by Mrs.
Lupton and passed.

Mrs. Birt reported on the Council Meeting held in
Chicago, at which the Fresidents of the various Leagues
were present. 3She stated that representatives from 45
Leagues were present. She reported that the meetings were
most interesting, being Xeyed up by the National situation.
The morning sesslion was devoted almost entirely to
Local and State Frogram, =nd our .rs. Sznders mzde one of
a five-member Comnittee arpcinted for Constitutional Revi-
sion.

The President remided the Board at the local Prlmary

is February 27th and the election Ap Ll 17th. A Candidates'
Meeting was decided upon and Mrs. Lewis was appointed Chair-
man of this Meeting.

Mrs. Birt expressed extreme regret over the fact that
our most capeble Treasurer, *“rs. Catt, is moving out of the
city, and stated she will appoint =2 new Treasurer to fill
the vacancy. The next meetings at the Libarary will be on
Wednesday, January 24th, and February 28th. The discussion
group meetings will be on January llth at 9:30 A.M. and 2:00
P.M. and the home of Xrs. Robert Lewis.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned
at 4:00 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Secretary.




